REGULAR AGENDA

MANAGERS’ REPORTS

ltem R-1

User Fees By-law and
Parking and Traffic
By-law Amendment to
Facilitate Parking
Enforcement Initiative

item R-2
Airport Ground
Transportation RFP —

Status Report

QUESTION PERIOD

Winter Controls

Operations Committee

Report dated January 21, 2013 was received from the General
Manager of Growth & Development regarding User Fees By-law
and Parking and Traffic By-law Amendment to Facilitate Parking
Enforcement Initiative.

The following recommendation was presented:

0P2013-03 Berthiaume/Caldarelli:. THAT the City of Greater
Sudbury approve the amendment to the Traffic and Parking By-
law, 2010-01 as amended, to include all municipal pay parking
lots, other than attendant parking lots, as parking meter zones;

AND THAT the necessary housekeeping changes be made to the
language of the by-law to reflect these changes;

AND THAT the User Fee By-law, 2012-240F as amended, be
amended to replace schedule G&D-D to remove all references to
fees and charges related to parking lots other than the attended

lots.
CARRIED

Report dated January 25, 2013 was received from the General
Manager of Growth & Development regarding Airport Ground
Transportation RFP — Status Report for information only.

The following recommendations were presented:

OP2013-04 Caldarelli/Berthiaume: THAT the City of Greater
Sudbury receive the report dated January 25, 2013 from the
General Manager of Growth & Development regarding Airport
Ground Transportation RFP — Status Report for information only.
CARRIED

OP2013-05 Caldarelli/Berthiaume: THAT the City of Greater
Sudbury direct staff to conduct a review of the Taxi, Limousine
and Shuttle By-law related to the taxi licenses as a result of the

airport contract award.
CARRIED

Councillor Barbeau asked for an update on winter controls
operations.
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